
Union continues to push for more staff in social 
services

 Czech Republic 

The OSZSP health and social care union met with ministry of health officials earlier 
this month to discuss staffing levels in the social care sector. The union has been 
pushing hard for the government to introduce safe and effective staffing levels. It 
underlines the need for this to be done on the basis of real assessment of needs 
and not on the basis of current staffing levels as many institutions are understaffed 
and staff overworked. The union also wants increased funding for providers which it 
sees as necessary to increase staff and tackle low pay in the sector where the 
average wage is CZK 5000 (EUR 195) lower than the national average across the 
whole economy.
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